DRAFT – NOWG Meeting Notes – August 19, 2004

Participants:

Bruce Bennett

Jim Castagna

Joanne Edelman

Rosemary Emmer

Paula Hustead

Natalie McNamer

Karen Mulberry

Julie Neumann

Beth O’Donnell

Julie Petersen

Karen Riepenkroger

The NOWG needs to review the PA Technical Requirements and suggest to the FCC for any changes.  This call identified sections in the technical requirements that the NOWG would start looking at for any modifications and upgrades.

It was suggested the NOWG send a marked up copy to the FCC when completed so the FCC could see the changes the NOWG recommends.

The following are the sections of the Technical Requirements document NOWG members volunteered to start looking at.

2.17.1 Paula, Natalie and Beth

2.14.1 Paula, Natalie and Beth

2.14.4 Paula, Natalie and Beth

2.15 Julie N. and Bruce

2.16 Karen Mulberry

2.5 Julie Petersen

2.13 Joanne

2.17 Rosemary, Karen R. and Natalie

2.19    Jim

3.15.7 Bruce

Send any suggested upgrades to Beth, Karen M. and Jim by COB September 13, 2004.  Beth will send out to everyone by September 17, 2004.

There will be a call on September 20th at 1 p.m. ET for 2 hours to start reviewing.

